
Families of 
Infants & 

Toddlers with 
Disabilities

We are conducting research to better understand 
families’ perspectives on seeking childcare for their 

infants and toddlers 0-36 months old with 
developmental delays and disabilities.

This research includes completing a survey about:
• Your decision-making about childcare for your family;
• Your experiences with childcare for your family;
• Your perspectives on the inclusion of infants and toddlers with 

developmental delays and disabilities in childcare settings; and
• Changes in your childcare during COVID19.

This online survey can be completed on your phone, tablet, or computer 
and will take 10-20 minutes.

The results of this study will help us better understand the needs of 
families in finding high quality childcare experiences for their families.

This study has been reviewed and approved by the UNLV Institutional Review Board. 
Questions? Contact Dr. Weglarz-Ward at jenna.weglarz-ward@unlv.edu or
Dr. Kimberly Hile at kimberly.hile@uah.edu 

To learn more or 
participate, go to: 

https://unlv.co1.qualtri
cs.com/jfe/form/SV_5b

i8HxC7CzomBBc

https://unlv.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5bi8HxC7CzomBBc

